
Sent: 25/05/2024 3:49:10 PM

Subject: Attention Development Assessment/ Lot 1, 2 and 3 - DP 25050 723, 725 and 727
Warringah Road, Forestville

Dear Sir/Madam

I received a le�er from the Council on 10th May 2024 informing me of a proposed development for a
Child Care Centre opposite where I live on Warringah Road. Unless I am mistaken the Child Care
Centre has already been build and from my observa�ons is ready to open. Is there another Child Care
Centre to be build along side the new centre? If so, I would like to lodge my objec�on to this building
as in my opinion it will lead to further conges�on of traffic on an already very busy road. Parking will
also be a problem for drop offs and pick ups and in the interest and safety of children I would not be in
favour of an addi�onal Child Care Centre on Warringah Road, Forestville.

Kindest Regards
Maria Lynam
18/640-644 Warringah Road
Forestville.


